

October 20, 2017

Dr. Aleksandar Bogdanić Redovni professor Komunikologije Univerzitet u Banjoj Luci Bulevar Vojvode Petra Bojovića 1A 78000 Banja Luka, RS Bosnia and Herzegovina

Dear Dr. Bogdanić,

On the recommendation of the Dean of the Faculty of Arts and Sciences, I am pleased to appoint you as a Visiting Research Scholar from January 15, 2018 to May 15, 2018. You will have access to our libraries and computer facilities. You will have the opportunity to discuss your work with members of the Communication and Media Studies Department and other interested scholars at the University.

We wish you a fruitful affiliation with Fordham University and a productive period of research. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office or Dr. Paul Levinson, Professor of Communication and Media Studies, who will serve as your host during your visit.

Sincerely,

Benjamin Crooker, Ph.D.

Associate Vice President